
DISCONTINUED PRODUCT NOTIFICATION 
 
NOTIFICATION DATE: June 8, 2012 
 
SUBJECT:  USB configuration option is discontinued for HFX Series I Joysticks 
 
LAST TIME BUY:  July 8, 2012 
 
LAST TIME SHIPMENT: September 8, 2012 
 
Dear CH Products Customer, 
 
This letter is to inform you that CH Products is discontinuing the USB configuration option from the HFX Series I 
Joystick product line.  The integrated circuit used for this product has been discontinued and is no longer available 
from the manufacturer.  As a result, this specific option is available for a “Last Time Buy” of July 8, 2012 and a “Last 
Time Shipment” of September 8, 2012. 
 
Replacing the HFX Series I USB joystick will be the HF Series.  Available for immediate purchase, The HF Series 
features a compact low profile body and provides an under-panel mounting depth that is 50% less than its 
predecessor.  With an install depth just under 1.00”, the HF joystick features identical mounting cut-out 
dimensions and is backwards compatible to all HFX Series I applications.  Furthermore, HF Series Joystick provides 
superior USB performance with greater return to center and less output noise.   

 
If you have questions regarding the discontinuation of the HFX Series I USB option or its new HF replacement, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at 760-598-2518 or mark@chproducts.com.  CH Products has many 
innovative new products in development and I look forward to writing again soon to discuss these new offerings. 
 
Thank you and best regards, 
 
 
Mark Petersen 
Product Manager  


